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Long Island Crisis Center's 
Board of Directors 

would like to recognize and honor the 
Michael Diamond Foundation 

on receiving the 
2024 “Person of the Year” Award!

 We thank you for your tremendous
support of LICC over the years and for

your partnership in carrying out our
mission in the community.

The Board of Directors also thanks all of
the staff and volunteers at LICC/PFY 

for another successful year!

Congratulations again to the 
Michael Diamond Foundation 
for this well-deserved award!

 
With Gratitude and Respect,

LICC Board of Directors

Lisa A. Veglia, LCSW, MPA
Rick Allen Wilson
Norman Kay
Danielle, Barretta
Scott Banks, Esq.
Robert Flower

Rona Freiser
Gina McLaughlin
Gregory Page-Romer
Hernan Poza III, CSW
Quinn Anthony Regula, LMHC
Patrice Reives-Bright, MD



Dear Friends of Long Island Crisis Center,

2023 was a year of continued growth for Long Island Crisis
Center (LICC). The 988 Lifeline, which LICC answers for Nassau
County, is a three-digit number that serves as a direct
connection to caring support for anyone in mental health
distress. This program expanded its services in 2023 by adding
follow-up calls as a service to callers. In addition to answering
the 988 Lifeline and offering referrals and linkages to ongoing
help 24/7, counselors offer follow-up calls to ensure that callers
are successful in connecting with the resources they need. We
now have over fifty 988 staff and continue to train more
counselors each year to keep up with the increasing requests
for help. Answering over 9,000 calls on the 988 Lifeline in 2023,
Long Island Crisis Center continues to play a crucial role in
New York State’s efforts to improve the continuum of mental
health care.

LICC’s Building Healthy Lives Through Education program also
continues to expand and adapt to meet the needs of Long
Island students. The effects of COVID are still being felt by
students both academically and emotionally. Presenting to
over 16,000 students and school personnel, LICC’s Community
Education staff addressed the unique emerging mental health
problems and emotional issues that threaten young people
today. Teaching healthy coping skills and information about
resources are part of each workshop.

PFY grew a great deal in the past year and now provides a
multitude of services to LGBTQ+ individuals of all ages
throughout Nassau, Suffolk, and Queens Counties.

The work LICC does is made possible by your support, your
philanthropy and your belief that by working together we can
have a positive impact on the lives of those in any type of
crisis. We look forward to continuing to provide our many
services to Long Islanders at critical times in their lives.

Thank you all for being our life-saving partners.

Sincerely,

Theresa Buhse                                 Lisa Veglia
Executive Director                           President, Board of Directors





2023 Revenue & Expenses2023 Revenue & Expenses

LICC Financial Statements prepared by Nawrocki Smith LLP



When the community of Long Beach lost
former police officer and volunteer
firefighter, Mike Diamond, in October
2018, we lost a true hero and pillar of
society. Mike’s friends and family
wanted to honor his legacy and giving
nature, and so they created the Michael
Diamond Charitable Foundation, now
managed and run by a team of talented
and selfless volunteers.
​
In just a few years, the foundation has

2024

Soup Kitchen, Long Beach
Christmas Angels, Toys for
Tots, and many other
endeavors.

One of those endeavors is
Long Island Crisis Center. 
The foundation’s incredible
generosity and recognition 
of LICC’s lifesaving work has
truly gone a long way in
allowing the agency to carry
out its mission.

Michael Diamond
1958-2018

raised well over $100,000 in Mike’s name through sponsorships 
and their annual golf outing and dinner fundraiser. The foundation
focuses on three primary pillars of community support - suicide
prevention, veterans' causes, and local scholarships for students 
and athletes in need. 

The foundation also tries to address community needs as they arise,
such as providing hot meals to hospital staff and first responders
during the height of the Covid pandemic. They also give annual
donations to families in need at Thanksgiving through Long Beach
High School, as well as significant contributions to the Long Beach

LICC accepts a generous donation from the
Michael Diamond Charitable Foundation.



THANK YOU TO OUR INCREDIBLE

VOLUNTEERSVOLUNTEERSVOLUNTEERS

Volunteers: (l to r) Francine, Jean, 
Vee, Francesca, and Farrah

Clinical Director, Christine Cione;
Operations Manager, Susan Slagg;
Volunteers Char, Jean, and Barbara

Susan Slagg with 
Volunteer, Sylvia Volunteers: (l to r) Dani, Ruth, 

Francine, Jay, and April

Volunteer, Ruth; Assistant Director, 
Katie Stoll; Christine Cione; and

Volunteer, Eddie Executive Director, Theresa Buhse,
with Volunteers, Tina and Rick













We Are So Grateful for All the
Work that LICC Does to

Support Our Community.

The 15th Annual P.S. I Love You Day will
be held February 14th, 2025. We

encourage you to wear purple and spread
love throughout your community.











Do not go
where the path may lead.

Go instead
where there is no path and

  leave a trail.
-Emerson

My gratitude
To all those who have contributed,
                                                     -Norman

My gratitude
To all those who have contributed,
                                                     -Norman



For your incredible work 
In a world that’s challenged. 

Your spirit and influence 
remain vital. 

Thank you to LICC, 
And to my brother Norman. 

~Lorrie & Richard







Keep it Going, Norman!

                    -Steve & Wendi
The Q Scores Company

150 Main Street 
Port Washington, NY 11050

Thank You for All You Do, 
LICC Staff & Volunteers

-Erik Wind

Done Right Technology



Emmanuel
March 1990 - May 2024

Thank You to All of the 
Staff and Volunteers 

at LICC & PFY for 
Your Ongoing Dedication 

and Lifesaving Work.

I Miss You All!

Love, Linda
AKA “The Big Cheese”





Thank you to 
Norman Kay

and the LICC team
for all you do.

~Susan and Fred
Krawchick





Thank You, LICC
Thank You, Norman Kay
-Cheryl Walder & Family

Always Happy to Support
Such an Important Organization!

-Leslie Kay Bach

Thank You to LICC
and Norman Kay for All You Do!

-Susan & Harry Meltzer

Thank You to Norman Kay.
-Ben Sands

Public Parking, Inc.

The Reverend Diane L. Neuls

Leonard Licata
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THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR MISSIONTHANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR MISSION


